
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 

DATE:   February 4, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 to the Invitation to Bid for Street Light and High Mast 
 Maintenance and Repair 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 12, 2019 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following questions received from potential bidders 
regarding the above referenced ITB. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and 
modifies the original specifications as follows: 
 
Question #1:  In regards to the Street Light and High Mast Maintenance ITB, is there a term of contract 
listed? 
 
Response: The City intends to award a contract for one year with two options to renew the term for one 
additional year, resulting in a maximum possible term of three years. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


